
 
 

 

Affordable Internet Options 

 
Name of 
Organization 

Name of 
Program 

Eligibility Benefit Contact Coverage 

Federal 
Communications 
Commission (FCC) 

Lifeline Individuals or individuals 
with children or 
dependents enrolled in 
government programs like: 

• Medicaid 

• Supplemental 
Nutritional Assistance 
Program (SNAP) 

• Supplemental Security 
Income (SSI) 

• Federal Public Housing 
A (FPHA) 

• Veterans Pension or 
Survivors Benefit 
Programs 

• Tribal Specific Programs 

• Or household income 

Standard Lifeline 
Benefit 
Phone, internet, or 
bundled service 
monthly discount 
up to $9.25  
 
$5.25 voice support 
per month  
 
Enhanced Tribal 
Benefit 
Phone, internet, or 
bundled service 
monthly discount 
up to $34.25 for 
those eligible 
subscribers living on 
Tribal lands 
 

1-888-225-5322 
 
ASL Video Call: 1-
844-432-2275 
 
Click here for 
application  
 

Check 
availability at 
your address 
by clicking 
here 
 

Human-i-t Low-cost 
internet, 
hotspots 
and 
devices  

Former Affordable 
Connectivity Plan (ACP) 
enrollees 
 
Enrollment in an assistance 
program or proof of income 
below 200% of the federal 
poverty level 
 
Requires photo ID  

$14.99-$15.99 per 
month 4GLTE 
internet for former 
ACP members 
prequalified  
 
Hotspot rental and 
unlimited internet 
for $24.99 per 
month  
 
Low-cost devices 
and internet 

1-888-391-7249 
 
Click here to 
purchase hot 
spot and 4GLTE 
internet  
 
Click here for 
One-on-one 
assistance getting 
low-cost 
technology and 
internet 

National 
coverage 
 
Register for an 
account here  
 
 
 
 
 
 

tel:+18882255322
tel:+18444322275
tel:+18444322275
https://getinternet.gov/apply?id=nv_flow&ln=RW5nbGlzaA%3D%3D
https://getinternet.gov/apply?id=nv_flow&ln=RW5nbGlzaA%3D%3D
https://www.cox.com/residential/internet/low-cost-internet-plans.html
https://store.human-i-t.org/internet/franklin-t10-internet-hotspot/
https://store.human-i-t.org/internet/franklin-t10-internet-hotspot/
https://store.human-i-t.org/internet/franklin-t10-internet-hotspot/
https://store.human-i-t.org/internet/franklin-t10-internet-hotspot/
https://www.human-i-t.org/low-cost-internet/
https://www.human-i-t.org/low-cost-internet/
https://www.human-i-t.org/low-cost-internet/
https://www.human-i-t.org/low-cost-internet/
https://www.human-i-t.org/low-cost-internet/
https://www.human-i-t.org/low-cost-internet/
https://store.human-i-t.org/login.php?action=create_account


 
 

Name of 
Organization 

Name of 
Program 

Eligibility Benefit Contact Coverage 

Xfinity Internet 
Essentials 

Participate in assistance 
programs like the National 
School Lunch Program, 
housing assistance, 
Medicaid, SNAP, and others, 
or were enrolled in the 
Affordable Connectivity 
Program with Xfinity 
 
Have not had Xfinity 
Internet within the last 90 
days  
 
Have no outstanding debt 
on any Comcast account 
less than one year old  

$14.95 75 Mbps 
internet per month 

Click here for 
application 
 
 
 

Check 
availability at 
your address 
by clicking 
here 
 
 
Click here for 
Xfinity South 
Carolina 
coverage map 

Spectrum Internet 
Assist 

A member of the household 
must be a new customer 
and recipient of the 
National School Lunch 
Program (NSLP), 
Community Eligibility 
Provision (CEP) of the NSLP, 
or Supplemental Security 
Income (SSI all types) 

Discounted 50-
Mbps internet  

855-860-9068 
 
Click here for 
application 

Check 
availability at 
your address 
by clicking  
here 
 
Click here for 
Spectrum 
South Carolina 
coverage map 
 

Cox Connect2 
Compete 

Families with K-12 students 
and at least one 
government assistance 
program like SNAP or the 
National School Lunch 
Program (NSLP) 
 
Additional documentation 
for eligibility check  

$9.95 internet per 
month 

1 (800) 234-3993 
 
Click here to 
check eligibility 

Check 
availability at 
your address 
by clicking 
here 
 
 

https://apply.internetessentials.com/
https://apply.internetessentials.com/
https://www.xfinity.com/planbuilder
https://broadbandnow.com/XFINITY
https://broadbandnow.com/XFINITY
https://broadbandnow.com/XFINITY
https://broadbandnow.com/XFINITY
https://www.spectrum.net/support/forms/spectrum_internet_assist
https://www.spectrum.net/support/forms/spectrum_internet_assist
https://www.spectrum.com/internet-service/south-carolina
https://broadbandnow.com/Spectrum-Internet
https://broadbandnow.com/Spectrum-Internet
https://broadbandnow.com/Spectrum-Internet
https://broadbandnow.com/Spectrum-Internet
https://www.cox.com/residential/internet/low-cost-internet-plans.html
https://www.cox.com/residential/internet/low-cost-internet-plans.html
https://www.cox.com/residential/internet/low-cost-internet-plans.html?utm_id=lfo_sem_goog_std_nc_aff_low_oof_brand_phrase&sc_id=lfo_sem_goog_std_nc_aff_low_oof_brand_phrase&&ca.cr=689611336977&ca.kw=cox%20income%20based%20internet&ca.mt=p&ca.mp=Google&cb.device=c&ca.target=kwd-1287915601404&SRCHCAMPAIGN=COX_SEM_STD_NC_OOF_Affordability_Brand_Phrase_Google&SRCHKW=cox+income+based+internet&ds_kid=43700079266880105cq_src=GOOGLE&cq_cmp=71700000117129400&cq_con=low+income+internet&cq_term=cox+income+based+internet&cq_net=g&cq_med=COX_SEM_STD_NC_OOF_Affordability_Brand_Phrase_Google&cq_plt=gp&gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAjw0aS3BhA3EiwAKaD2ZUElbWZubUSDQ3PMs6TFurfF2YHxLbZ_lVYorpbifhf5HOMYp9GseRoCMKUQAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds


 
 

Name of 
Organization 

Name of 
Program 

Eligibility Benefit Contact Coverage 

Verizon Verizon 
Forward 

Qualified for one of the 
following programs within 
the past 180 days: 
 
Lifeline program (income is 
135% or less than federal 
poverty line), Supplemental 
Nutritional Program for 
Women, Infants, and 
Children (SNAP or WIC), or 
received a Federal Pell 
Grant within a year of the 
application  

Home internet as 
low as $20 per 
month 
 
New customers get 
Verizon home 
internet for $0 per 
month for 6 months 
(limited time) 

1-800-922-0204 
 
Click here to 
check availability  

Click here for 
Verizon 
network 
coverage map 

AT&T Access 
from AT&T 

Currently eligible for: 
Supplemental Nutrition 
Assistance Program (SNAP) 
Household income at or 
below 200% of federal 
poverty line 
National School Lunch 
Program (NSLP) 

$30.00 per month  (800) 288-2020 
 
Click here to 
learn more about 
this program 

Check 
availability at 
your address 
by clicking 
here   

 

 

https://www.verizon.com/discounts/verizon-forward/?cmp=KNC_H_P_COE_GAW_5GH_99_99_BP-9037&gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAjw0aS3BhA3EiwAKaD2ZYfKj3fUj_qR2wFyMIeBd5FTW6x1Tc0RomNagX9po21YiXlNOhQ_PBoC86kQAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.verizon.com/discounts/verizon-forward/?cmp=KNC_H_P_COE_GAW_5GH_99_99_BP-9037&gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAjw0aS3BhA3EiwAKaD2ZYfKj3fUj_qR2wFyMIeBd5FTW6x1Tc0RomNagX9po21YiXlNOhQ_PBoC86kQAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.nperf.com/en/map/US/4574324.Charleston/3255.Verizon-Wireless/signal#:~:text=See%20also%20the%20Verizon%20Wireless,%2C%20Mount%20Pleasant%2C%20Rock%20Hill%2C
https://www.nperf.com/en/map/US/4574324.Charleston/3255.Verizon-Wireless/signal#:~:text=See%20also%20the%20Verizon%20Wireless,%2C%20Mount%20Pleasant%2C%20Rock%20Hill%2C
https://www.nperf.com/en/map/US/4574324.Charleston/3255.Verizon-Wireless/signal#:~:text=See%20also%20the%20Verizon%20Wireless,%2C%20Mount%20Pleasant%2C%20Rock%20Hill%2C
https://www.nperf.com/en/map/US/4574324.Charleston/3255.Verizon-Wireless/signal#:~:text=See%20also%20the%20Verizon%20Wireless,%2C%20Mount%20Pleasant%2C%20Rock%20Hill%2C
https://www.att.com/internet/access/
https://www.att.com/internet/access/
https://www.att.com/internet/access/
https://www.att.com/internet/access/

